
 

 

Does your child need a hearing aid? 
Join us for a discussion on Tuesday, November 15, 2022 

 
Webinar for Families and Caregivers 

 
We are offering two webinar sessions for your convenience. Both will present the same information. 

• 10:00-10:50 a.m. online. Please register in advance at: 
https://dhcs.webex.com/dhcs/j.php?RGID=r9e1bffebcc7ad03e314305201aa70673 

• 6:00-6:50 p.m. online. Please register in advance at: 
https://dhcs.webex.com/dhcs/j.php?RGID=r3b70a103ef1cc31ccb23d647c9c9df92 
 

Topics for discussion: 
• What is the Hearing Aid Coverage for Children Program? 
• Is my child eligible for HACCP? 
• How do I enroll my child in HACCP? 
• Once enrolled, how does my child access their HACCP covered benefits? 

 
For individuals with disabilities, DHCS will provide free assistive devices, including language and sign-language 
interpretation, real-time captioning, note takers, reading or writing assistance, and conversion of training or 
meeting materials into braille, large print, audio, or electronic format. 
To request alternative format or language services, please call or write: 

Department of Health Care Services 
Hearing Aid Coverage for Children Program 
PO Box 138000, Sacramento, CA 95813 
(833) 956-2878 
haccp@maximus.com 

Please note that the range of assistive services available may be limited if requests are received less than ten 
working days prior to the webinar. 

  

 
 

  

Questions? Please contact the HACCP team at 
HACCP@maximus.com 

  

  
  




